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Business Goal: 

:

Environmental :

The RP-1 Capacity Recovery Project is consistent with the Agency’s Business Goal of
Wastewater Management specifically the Water Quality objective that IEUA will ensure that
Agency systems are planned, constructed, and managed to protect public health, the
environment, and meet anticipated regulatory requirements.

On March 15, 2017, the Board of Directors adopted the RP-1 and RP-5 Expansion Preliminary
Design Report.

Staff is currently completing a Finding of Consistency with IEUA's Program Environmental
Impact Report and a CEQA Plus evaluation for SRF Loan Funding.

Attachment 1 - Background
Attachment 2 - PowerPoint
Attachment 3 - Consultant Contract

Program Environmental Impact Report (Finding of Consistency)

17321

 Click to download (hard copies available upon request)

https://www.dropbox.com/s/x168lxpxu5e3yrn/17321%20Attachment%203%20-%20RP-1%20Capacity%20Recovery%20Consultant%20Contract%20Award%20final.pdf?dl=0
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